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If you or someone you know worked at 
Paul Mueller Company in Springfield, MO 

from 1970-1978, please call Charles Wallace at the 
Simmons Law Firm at 800-479-9533 ext. 6230. 

Simmons Hanly Conroy is a law firm based in  
Alton, IL and is responsible for this advertisement. 

The Simmons Law firm is considering bringing  
a lawsuit in the future.

charleswallace@simmonsfirm.com

ATTENTION
Former Paul Mueller Company Employees:


